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Appendix  B: Review Comments and 
Responses

Names removed



 

Comment: 1 
 

 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Comment 2 
 

 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
Comment 3 
 

 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Comment 4 
 

 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
 
Comment 5 
 

 
 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
Comment 6 
 

 
 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Comment 7 
 

 
 
RO Comment - None 
 
 
 
Comment 8 
 

 



 

 
RO Comment – This is something that could be considered in the future once it is up and 
running but as it isn’t in existence yet, we cannot include it within this review. 
 
 
Comment 9 
 

 
 
 
RO Comment – The village hall is a suitable venue that has been used for a number of 
years, so unless there was a reason to do so, we wouldn’t propose changing polling 
stations as doing so would cause confusion with electors.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Comment 10 
 

 
 
RO Comment – We will continue to us the Village hall as a polling station as it remains 
suitable. 
 
 
Comment 11 
 
 



 

 
 
RO Comment – St Pauls Church is a suitable venue that has been used for a number of 
years.  The consultation responses and our own observations indicate that it is still 
suitable so we do not propose changing polling stations. For the majority of students this 
would not be their polling station as they would need to vote in their own, home, polling 
district. 
 
 
 
The following are comments received via the online survey: 
 
Comment 12 
 
10 October 2023 
The nearest polling station is easily accessible. 
 
RO Comment – None 
 
 
Comment 13 
 
10 October 2023 
The usual polling station, Hannington Hall in Martinhoe, is near and adequate. It is not currently 
wheelchair accessible, but funds are being raised to change that. 
 
RO Comment – None 
 
 
Comment 14 
 
Braunton Parish Council 
The Polling Station at Knowle is at risk.  There is only one available venue which is a public house 
known as the Ebrington Arms.  During the Neighbourhood Plan Referendum Knowle residents 



 

were without a Polling Station as the public house was in the process of changes proprietors.  The 
Parish Council would like to request if it would be possible to have portable polling station provided 
for the Ebrington Arms Car Park for future elections. 
 
RO Comment - Due to the uncertainty of the Ebrington Arms and ownership we could not 
guarantee the use of the carpark.   With no known suitable alternative within the area, the 
only suitable alternative would be to use The Church Hall, Christchurch in Braunton. This 
will be kept under review for any future elections. 
 
 
 
Comments 15 to 30 
 
The remaining 16 online responses stated No Change to the current circumstances. 


